
 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

Reminder that NATIONAL RESTICTIONS are STILL IN PLACE. You cannot visit other 

homes including family members. Let’s work together in the hope to see our 

families at Christmas. 

 

In order to ensure the safety of everyone, we would like to ask our families to 

continue to support school.  

- If anyone in the household starts to show symptoms, everyone in the household should 

isolate until the test results come back. 

- If you or your child phone school and leave a message to explain that someone is unwell, 

please give as much detail as possible.  

- If you have no phone credit, but have wifi/internet data, you can email school on 

info@pinfold-st.walsall.sch.uk to inform us of the absence or request a call back. 

Current advice from Public Heath is that any pupil with sickness or diarrhoea will have to stay off 

school for 72 hours from the last episode. 

********************************************************************************* 

In school, we need to keep the classrooms well ventilated, so most of the windows are open at least 

an inch wide.  The heating is on, however if your child feels particularly cold, here are a few things 

that will help: 

- Wear a vest or t-shirt under the uniform top 

- Wear a plain fleece that is black, navy or grey (no hood) which can be kept on in class. 

********************************************************************************* 

Children In Need 

Thank you all for your generous  

donations. We raised a huge 

£320.00 

********************************************************************************* 

‘Christmas Dinner in a Box’ in School Friday 11th December 

Turkey roll or cheese roll (veg option), sausage roll /veg sausage roll, salad pot, cake, 

satsuma and a drink 

As we cannot do the usual Christmas things this year, we are trying our best to do other 

things.  We have organised for every child to have a Christmas Boxed Lunch.  School will pay 

for this meal for all children. There is a vegetarian offer too.   

If you usually pay for school dinners, you will only have to pay £9.20 during this week. 

If you do not wish for your child to have the Christmas Dinner lunch box please email 

info@pinfold-st.walsall.sch.uk  
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